
From: Rob Godfrey <robertsgodfrey@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 11/27/2014 6:32:23 PM
Subject: Re: 48th Annual Governor's Carolighting on Monday, December 1, 2014 at 6:30PM

Yall,

Jamie and I plan to attend Monday's Carolighting. Thank you for including us.

Rob

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 25, 2014, at 8:33 AM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

#GETEXCITED!!!

You and your family are cordially invited to the 48th Annual Governor's Carolighting on Monday,
December 1, 2014 at 6:30PM on the north side of the Statehouse. This event will include holiday music
and festivities, Christmas remarks from the Governor, and the ceremonial lighting of the State Christmas 
Tree. A reception will be held in the Statehouse lobby following the program.

Please let us know if you are interested in volunteering at this magical event! Please reply if you are able 
to attend the 48th Annual Governor's Carolighting.

I look forward to hearing from you.
Thank you,
Veldran
803-767-7583
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